
                          Alverton School

The Woodland Nursery 
Well, Christmas has begun in earnest at The Woodland Nursery. Monday saw the 
arrival of the Christmas tree and all the decorations. The children got stuck in 
decorating with style-Mrs Roberts has only just recovered… 
We have been decorating biscuits to sell at the Christmas fair, making Christmas 
decorations for home and of course practicing our own version of The nativity 
which will be held in the school hall on Monday morning-hopefully the children 
will perform as splendidly as they have been doing all week for you. The 
children have had lots of opportunities to follow their own interests this week 
and beautiful weather too for a change. We have been out in the woods, in the 
garden at a the back and in the yard too. The children have been enjoying lots 
of water play, exploring the ice and the frost and helping to make a Christmas 
themed role-play area in one of the garden houses. We have been sharing lots of 
stories, playing with the small world Nativity and learning a little bit about what 
Christmas is all about.

Special notices

On Monday, please drop your children 
off at the normal time already dressed 

in their Nativity costume of choice. 
Please make your way to the school 

Hall through the schools reception area 
and make yourselves comfortable-
there will be tea, coffee and biscuits 

available for you. We are hoping to be 
ready to entertain you between 

9.15-9.30am 
Children who do not usually attend on a 

Monday can be taken home directly 
from the performance. Many thanks

Dates for your diary… 
Monday 9th December Woodlands Nativity performance 9.15am 
Thursday 12th December- Polling day-Nursery closed 
Thursday 19th December-Woodlands Xmas party am 
Please note-If your child does not come to nursery on these days 
they are still more than welcome to attend.

Lovely dry 
leaves, for a 
change, in 
the woods. 
We had a lot 
of fun 
throwing 
them up in 
the air and 
watching 
them float 
back down


